Do you want to be a Financial Adviser?

If so, then this meeting is for you!

This meeting is designed to give a detailed overview of how to become a Financial Adviser in New Zealand.  Whether you have already started in the industry, or are just interested in finding out more about the industry, we would love to see you there.

The branch is also launching two new initiatives designed to help new FPIA members

· The facilitation of study groups for all members completing the Graduate Diploma's in Financial Planning and/or Risk Management, via Massey University.

· A new members networking group

To find out more you need to attend the meeting!

Please feel free to forward this invite on to anyone you know who has joined the industry recently, or who maybe interested in joining the industry.


Name.......................................................................................................................

Company ...........................................   E-mail ......................................................

I attach a cheque for $25

Please note that this form also acts as a tax invoice

When:		7.30 - 10.30am, Tuesday 25 September 2001





Where:		Ellerslie Convention Centre @ The Racecourse





How to register





Complete this form and return with your cheque to FPIA Auckland, PO Box 3677, Shortland St, Auckland





Breakfast will be served from 7.30am





This session qualifies for 2 continuing education credits








